
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

December 21, 2010

GE Medical Systems Information Technologies, Inc.
3000 N. Grandview Blvd,
,
P.o.Box: ,
Waukesha, WI 53188

Attention:   John Schmidt

  Re: Request for withholding from public disclosure for a limited time   
   period sensitive business information submitted pursuant to an
   Application for Equipment Authorization
   FCC ID:   YYJ-5390144
   Equipment Class:   Ultra Wideband Transmitter

Dear Sir or Madam:

Your correspondence dated   December 14, 2010, requests that the following information submitted with the
application for Equipment Authorization be withheld from public disclosure for a limited time following the date of
Grant of Authorization:

1) External Photos

2) Internal Photos

This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.459 of the Commission's Rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of the
Freedom of Information Act.

We accept your statement that the material for which confidentiality is requested falls within the scope of Section
552(b)(4).  Under the provisions of Section 0.459, the specified material will not be routinely available for public
inspection until marketing begins.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact   Stan Lyles at the
address above.
   
       Sincerely,

         Rashmi Doshi
                Chief, Laboratory Division


